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Garrison Water District's Water Loss Reduction Program

Annual Progress Report

Over the past 12 months, Garrison Water District has reduced the water loss by 5%.

Currently, with a full freld staff and an ongoing leak detection training program, Garrison Water

District estimates another 5%o reduction over the next 12 months.

The initial deposit of surcharge funds was in February 2022. The District has yet to have any

expenditures from this account. The account has not generated enough surplus, to purchase the

items that we need to proceed, with more extensive leak detection or repairs.

Our staff desires to accumulate enough money to purchase some of the more expensive

electronic equipment and items related (test vaults). We feel this would be the most effective

and efficient use of available funds.

We estimate that from July 2023, to the end of the year, the District will have available funds to

proceed with some of these purchases, upon PSC approval.


